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Dear School Board, 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed a wonderful holiday season and wish all of you a very Happy New 
Year! We are excited to see the children back.  The first weeks of the New Year are by far the 
most important.  It sets the precedence for everything that follows.  
 
It is hard to believe but the first semester nearly complete! As we move into the month of 
January, our focus continues. 
 
Enrollment: Kindergarten: 81, 1st Grade:  79, 2nd Grade:  76, 3rd Grade:  81, 4th Grade: 78, 5th 
Grade:  90, Total Numbers: 485.    
 
Parent Teacher Conference:  As we wrap up second quarter, elementary teachers are working 
to update grades, complete testing, and other progress measures in preparation for parent teacher 
conferences to be held on January 28, and 30.  We always have a good turnout of very supportive 
parents, and we anticipate the same productive relationships to continue for the remainder of this 
year. 
 
After School Programming:  In addition to our choir and hand bell groups, this spring, 
qualifying KES students can participate in IRI after school program to support their reading 
goals. We are also will begin spring after school enrichment program classes. We are excited for 
these opportunities. 
 
It has been said repeatedly over the years, and it is no different this year, that we could not do 
what we do at KES without the support of our parents and volunteers; the time and support you 
give to us is priceless.  Thanks to all for the support of our parents and volunteers. 
 
January is always about fresh beginnings and positive change. I love the promise of the New 
Year and all the possibilities that exist for our children here at Kimberly Elementary and their 
future. Thank you for supporting all our efforts to educate our youth for a better future. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Megan Garner, Principal 
Kimberly Elementary School 
 


